

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

LETTER OF DECISION July 12, 2016

Re: 4255 Government Boulevard

(South side of Government Boulevard, 250'± West of Crestview Drive).

Council District 4 **ZON2016-01272**

Richard Wilson

Request to waive construction of a sidewalk along Government Boulevard.

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on January 7, 2016, the Planning Commission considered your request for a sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location.

After discussion, the Planning Commission held the request over until the July 21st meeting at the applicant's request.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary

By:

Richard Olsen

Deputy Director of Planning

cc: Frank A. Dagley & Associates, Inc.